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Alaska Board of Game 

POB 115526 

Juneau, Alaska 99811 

04:02 AM T0:19074656094 FROM: Hazelett PHONE tl3039169 

Re: Proposal 92 - 5 AAC 92.037 Permits for falconry. Modify the allocation provisions for nonresident 

falconry permits. 

My name is Laura Hazelett. I am a licensed falconer, and I was born in Fairbanks, Alaska. I am writing at 

this time to support the American Falconry Conservancy proposal to increase non-resident falconry take 

in Alaska. 

Reciprocal take is good for the citizens of Alaska and other states where falconry is a legal hunting 

endeavor and it is enjoyed by a very small group of practitioners across the country. It would be a good 

move for people like myself who have Alaska in their heart and soul, and it is certainly supported by the 

science and biology that the resource is healthy enough to sustain this practice. 

Thank you for your consideration of these comments. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Hazelett 

POB 660 
Pescadero, CA 94060 
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